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NEWSFLASH! 
 
To:  Our Valued Client 
 
From:  Colleen M. Walters, MAHCM  
 
Subject: Medicaid Payment Boost for Primary Care    
 
Date:  November 5, 2012 
 
  According to a news release dated Friday, November 2, 2012 from Modern Physician, “CMS 
issued a final rule late Thursday temporarily increasing primary – care physician payments from 
Medicaid.   The rule specifies that federal funding will be provided to states to increase payments 
for physicians practicing in family medicine, general internal medicine, pediatric medical and 
related subspecialties.” 
 
If you have any questions about how this information impacts / could impact your practice, 
please contact me directly at cwalters.mpr@gmail.com or cellular phone (937) 207-8846.   
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